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Principal: Mr Ian Cooper
Dear Parent/Guardian,

Ski Trip 2024 - Evening Activities

Following my visit to the resort over the Christmas break, I have been strongly advised by our provider that
we must book externally organised evening activities prior to departure. If we do not, we may not be able to
do any, as there are not many options and it is expected to be busy. .

If you would like to take part in an evening activity please select one or both activities below and return the
slip to the PE department. Once this has been done, parent pay will be updated to reflect your selection.

On evenings where there are no organised activities, we have access to a TV/games room and a lounge in the
hotel. The rooms are also apartment style so there is plenty of space for students to play cards/travel games
that they bring.

Please note, if an activity is not selected, it will not be possible to add students upon arrival. If there are less
than 10 students, the activity will not take place. The amount of spending money should be reduced, as this
is suggested to include the cost of activities.

Yours sincerely.

Mr S Lye

Ski Party Leader

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Ski Trip 2024 - Evening Activities

Name: ……………………………… Tutor: …………………………..

Please tick your selection:

Bowling and Arcade £15⬜ Pizzeria £19⬜ Neither ⬜

Outwood Grange Academies Trust, a company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales with company number 06995649.
Registered office address: Potovens Lane, Outwood, Wakefield, West Yorkshire WF1 2PF.

VAT number: 158 2720 04. Outwood Grange Academies Trust is an exempt charity.
A list of Directors’ names is open to inspection at our registered office.


